
Hydro South Service Center Moves to Bigger Building

Hydro South is pleased to announce their expansion into a 27,000 sq. ft. facility located in the
northeast sector of the Greater Atlanta area. Hydro South’s new facility provides increased capacity

for high quality, rapid response pump aftermarket services. Having joined the Hydro Companies as
President of Hydro South in 2009, Sam Zingales says, “We’re very excited about our continued growth
and enhanced capability.” The new building also features a training room where Hydro South plans to
conduct a variety of pump training courses to serve the needs and concerns of the aftermarket pump
user.


